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ARKANSAS POWER & LIGHT COMPANY
POST OFFICE BOX 551 UTTLE ROCK, ARKANSAS 72203 (501) 3716

October 3, 1984

BCAN108402

Mr. Darrell G. Eisenhut, Director
Division of Licensing
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

.. Washington, DC 20555

SUBJECT: Arkansas Nuclear One - Units 1 & 2
Docket Nos. 50-313 and 50-368
License Nos. DPR-51 and NPF-6
NUREG-0737 Items II.K.2.16 and II.K.3.25,
Reactor Coolant Pump Seal Integrity
Following Loss of Offsite Power

Gentlemen:

Your letter of August 29, 1984, (0CNA088428) requested that AP&L respond
within 30 days of receipt, to the questions presented in its attached Safety
Evaluation Report (SER) pertaining to reactor coolant pump seal integrity
following a loss of offsite power. Due to the number of questions presented
and the depth of review necessary to comprehensively address each, an
additional six weeks will be necessary to prepare our response. The need
for additional time to respond to the SER, and similar SERs forwarded to
other licensees, was discussed in conversations held between individuals
within your staff and Mr. Jim Taylor of B&W during the week of September 24,
1984.

Very ly yours,
.

/ J. Ted Enos
anager, Licensing
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